
City of Sunnyvale

Agenda Item-No Attachments (PDF)

MEMORANDUM TO HOUSING AND HUMAN SERVICES COMMISSION

SUBJECT
Letters on Immigration Enforcement Issues (Information Only)

At the March 2017 Housing and Human Services Commission meeting, there was discussion about
safe cities and local immigration enforcement as a topic for a potential study issue. The Commission
accepted a staff suggestion that staff return with additional information and analysis.

The City Manager has directed that the two attached letters be shared with the Housing and Human
Services Commission. These letters reflect the City’s stated position on law enforcement operational
issues, which are not subject to the purview of this commission.

Prepared by: Suzanne Ise, Housing Officer
Approved by: Trudi Ryan, Community Development Director

ATTACHMENTS
1. February 7, 2017 Statement on Our City Values and Public Service
2. March 9, 2017 Letter from Santa Clara County Police Chiefs’ Association
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